
FROM THE RECYCLING COORDINATOR 
 

Lisamarie Schieli, CRP 
recycling@rochelleparknj.org 

 

 

 

Just a friendly reminder …. 

 

Recycling of commingled items - bottles and cans are 

to be placed at the curb in containers no later than 

6:00 am on the scheduled pick up day. 

 

“Keep it Loose” - Please do not place these items in 

plastic bags, if so they will be left at the curb. 

 

Thank you. 

 


